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19/10//21 

 
Dear parents/carers 
 
This is a courtesy letter to inform you that, over the weekend, I have been informed that a pupil 
within the year 3/4 bubble has tested positive for covid.  
 
If your child is unwell, please book a test, and keep them home from school until you receive a 
negative test and they feel well again.  
 
I will contact parents with further information as soon as possible. Many thanks for your 
support in this matter.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Louise Jefford 

  
 

 
 
 


